
Submitter: Lauren Peck 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3042 

The language of this measure is too vague and opens the door for witch-hunting 

Naturopathic doctors and practitioners. While well-intentioned, this measure needs 

some serious rewriting to narrow down the language so that well educated and 

trained naturopathic doctors are protected from harmful legislation being used 

against them.  


